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Turfco offers the new Walking TriWave Overseeder, which combines 
the features of Turfco's TriWave 60-inch Overseeder in a walking ver-
sion. In addition to the patented WaveBlade technology, the Walking 
TriWave Overseeder offers new optional greens blades, new transport 
speed and patent-pending technology that keeps seed rate consistent 
regardless of ground speed. The new overseeder enables operators to 
handle all kinds of seed from bentgrass to a creeping red fescue. 

Club Car's Guardian SVC (Satellite Vehicle Control) system brings an 
advanced level of protection to golf courses and their most valuable 
assets - their customers, course and golf cars - as part of an afford-
able GPS-based system, the company says. Guardian incorporates 
course-management features of GPS technology - including limit-
ing vehicle access, controlling vehicle speed, reviewing the history 
of where a golf car has been driven, and monitoring and diagnosing 
vehicle performance - into a system that can be accessed f rom any 
computer with an Internet connection. 

Vitalonil fungicide, f rom Phoenix Environmental Care LLC, is a proprietary 
combination of the company's Vital and Pegasus products. It offers 
control of a broad spectrum of diseases, including pythium, dollar spot, 
rhizoctonia diseases and anthracnose. Vitalonil is a combination of 
potassium phosphite and chlorothalonil, which makes it an excellent 
product for resistance management, according to the company. 

Bayer Environmental Science offers Chipco Triton FLO, a new fungicide 
for flexible disease control. Not only does the new product control all 
the major turf diseases, it improves plant health, allowing turf plants 
to more effectively manage the stresses of golf course conditions. 
Chipco Triton FLO fungicide is a sterol biosynthesis inhibitor from the 
demethylation inhibitor (DMI) class of chemistry. It contains the active 
ingredient triticonazole, formulated with StressGard technology. 

E-Z-GO offers the MPT 2 0 0 0 Refresher, which allows golf courses and 
resorts to serve the needs of customers - and drive revenue f rom on-
course food and beverage sales - longer without having to stop for 
lengthy and laborious refills. The MPT 2 0 0 0 Refresher offers a total 
payload capacity of 2 ,000 pounds. 

BASF Turf & Ornamentals says Drive X L R 8 herbicide has received full 
state registration in California Broad-spectrum Drive X L R 8 herbicide 
features an innovative liquid formulation of quinclorac for postemer-
gent control of the most prevalent weeds. 
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